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To Graduating Seniors 

Congratulations to 

the class of 2019! 

We begin "summer music ministry" with our teens and young adults serving as follows... 
 

YOUTH ENSEMBLE:  New faces are always welcome to join this group- namely teens in Grades 7-12 and young adults (18+ years!) - 
to sing or play instruments at our liturgies!  Upcoming for YE: 

 

June 2, 11:15 am Mass, for our "2019 Graduates" 
 

June 30, 11:15 am Mass, for 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 26, Wed Practice, 6:30-7:45 pm 

 

YE CANTORS:  Some of our singers are assigned "cantor duty" during the months of June, July & August!  Whenever you see them 
at Mass, come up afterwards to say hi!  Thank you for supporting these young music ministers! 

 
To ALL teen singers & instrumentalists at St. Anthony's: 

 Please consider sharing your GIFT of SONG for worship & prayer!  Summer is a great time to start!  
 Bring your voice or instrument on the dates listed above OR contact Vicky DeGuzman Smith at 916-391-4588. 
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